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PRESS  RELEASE 

 
 

Date:   November 8, 2021 
 

From:  Easton Public Works Department  
 

Subject: VALLEY ROAD BRIDGE – ONE LANE 

 
 

 
Effective at 12:00 p.m. today, the Valley Road Bridge, over the Aspetuck River, will be 

open only to single alternating one-lane traffic for the foreseeable future.  
 

This short-term solution will allow the bridge to remain in-service while awaiting State 
Grant Funding for a long-term solution of replacing this Bridge.    

 
If you will be using the bridge, please obey the stop signs and come to a complete 

stop before crossing. 
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